
         IN REPLY REFER TO: 
                         
                      
                     December 4, 2018 

BY E-MAIL AND VIA THE WEB PORTAL 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Richard Hemstad Building 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: In the Matter of: PUGET SOUND ENERGY- Expedited Rate 
Filing; Docket Nos. UE-180899 and UG-180900 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

  Enclosed, please find for filing the Federal Executive 
Agencies (FEA) Confidentiality Agreements for the undersigned as 
well as Kay Davoodi, Larry Allen, and Makda Solomon in the 
matter referenced above.  The Certificate of Service is also 
enclosed.

  Please feel free to contact me at (415) 743-4718 if you 
should have any questions. 

     Sincerely, 

     /s/ Rita Liotta 

     RITA M. LIOTTA 
     Counsel for the FEA 
      
Enclosures:  as stated 
Cc: Attached Service List (via email) 
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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES 
 AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

In the Matter of: 

PUGET SOUND ENERGY 

Expedited Rate Filing 

DOCKET NOS. UE-180899 and 
UG-180900

CERTIFICATE
OF SERVICE 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

  I hereby certify that I have this day served the 
foregoing Confidentiality Agreements upon all parties of record 
in this proceeding by electronic mail as attached. 

Dated this 4th day of December, 2018, in San Francisco, 
California.

     /s/ Rita M. Liotta 










